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Notice of long term closure
due to coronavirus - Covid 19

Joani and the D-CaFF team are looking forward
to more normal times when we can all meet again.

Due to the current situation in respect of the
coronavirus D-CaFF will have to remain closed
for the remainder of 2020 and until we are
advised that it is safe to reopen.

Please check the Greenmount Village Community
Facebook D-CaFF page for updates.


